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January 
 Anniversaries 

 

  1  Darrell Gunn & Iris Hill 
  1  Rick & Heidi Kueber 

  2  John & Teresia Case 
17 Jim & Jeanie Morgan 

18  Ray & Harriette Ackerman 
20  Mike & Sheila Smart 

21  Cameron & Diane Andrews 
26  Johnny & Meg Herndon 
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   4  Dixie Songer 
  5  Steve Palo 
  6   Lindsey Young 
  7  Shirley Higgins 
  7   Mike Smart 
 13  Bill Polson 
 13  Chuck Risley 
 16  Melinda Hester 
 18  Lucy Hogan 
 18  Robbie Hogan 
 18  Gloria Kinsey 
 18  Mark Steedley 
 20  LeNora Hall         
 23  Emory Benton      
 25  Carolyn Childress  
 29  Tony Hemphill 
 30  Helene Race 
 

January Birthdays  

 

John 7 records Jesus going to Jerusalem for the last of seven great festivals 
that were given to the Jews to celebrate. It took place in the fall and included a 
celebration of the harvest. Sukkot, or Tabernacles as we know it, was a time to 
remember the 40 years of wandering when the nation lived in huts or tents or 
tabernacles. Remembering where they had come from and what they now  
enjoyed from God's hand. It was also a time to celebrate the Torah, (their 
scriptures) as the year long reading of the Torah came to an end and began 
again.  
 
I am extremely grateful for where we are, conscious of both the challenges we 
face and the blessings we enjoy. Together, relying on His mercy and grace, 
trusting and obeying His word, I believe that we will discover and enjoy all that 
God has for us as a family of faith in the new year.  
 
On the last day of this last great feast, John 7 records that Jesus spoke  
passionately to the people saying, "If anyone is thirsty, let him come to Me and 
drink. He who believes in me, from his inmost being will flow rivers of  
living water". May we end 2016 thirsty, yet coming to Jesus to drink. May we 
begin 2017 anticipating the rivers of living water that He has promised. 
 

         Pastor Rob   

 

A CHALLENGE FOR 2017 



DEACON OF THE MONTH 
 

David Salter 
 

 Our deacon of the month for January is David Salter.  David has quite a  
 history with Edisto and EBBC. He moved here in the early 1980ôs from Columbia,  
 after spending many of his summers here. In 1983, David came ashore while  
 wind-surfing because a volleyball game piqued his interest. While there, he was  
 introduced to Tammy. They were married in 1985 by Ralph Warren here at EBBC.  
 They have raised three children on Edisto and have three grandchildren and one  
 granddog they are keeping while Cole & Caroline are serving with the Peace  
 Corps (theyôre coming home January 14

th
!). David is an electrical contractor and  

 Tammy takes care of many of us at McConkeys. Additionally, David plays the  
 guitar, sings with the choir and serves on the Personnel Committee. 
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NEW WORSHIP SERIES   

The Book of Philippians has been called 'An Ode To Joy', because of it's  
repeated use of the word joy. Originally a letter written by Paul to believers  
worshipping together in the Roman city of Philippians, named after the father of  
Alexander the Great. Paul writes this letter from his prison cell in Rome and it is 
filled with remarkable and practical insights for living. Our six part Worship  
Series on the Book of Philippians will motivate us to live with Joy and thus 
Thrive, not merely survive. The impact of the times of worship around Paul's 
words will strengthen every part of our life in Christ from praying to witnessing 
to giving to obeying and a whole lot more. If one of your New Yearôs Commit-
ments is to move more deeply into the abundant life that Jesus calls us to live, 
then join us as we hear Paul's joy-filled words about how to "Thrive".  
The Thrive series begins January 22nd. 

ñThriveò 

GUEST SPEAKERðJANUARY 1 
As 2016 draws to a close Pastor Rob will be away in the Middle East on the first  
Sunday of January, 2017. While he is away, Pastor Robôs son Michael will be  
preaching on Sunday morning and another son, Mark will lead our Wednesday 
Bible Study on January 4th.  
 

Michael has served as youth worker at the Waikaloa Baptist Church on the Big 
Island of Hawaii as well as having worked with youth and childrenôs programs  
from Central America to the Middle East. Michael served with multinational organi-
zations in the middle east for several years developing relationships with nationals 
delivering training on many different subjects. Currently a Member of the North-
wood Baptist Church in North Charleston, Michael leads a weekly Bible Study for 
20-somethings in his home, as well as spends time several days a week substitute 
teaching at Northwood Academy. He also serves as Edisto Island's Youth Leader 
by coordinating our ministries to Island Youth ages 12-17 years, including leading 
our weekly Sunday Bible study at 5:00 pm.  He has completed one year of  
seminary study and has plans to complete a Master of Divinity as time permits.   
 
We welcome Michael to our worship service and will hear him gladly proclaim the 
good news. 


